
 

 

 

 

 

Faithful Servant Trust Funds “FSTF”  
The Board, with Central Presbyterian Church (“CPC”) Session oversight, directs and monitors the investment 
management of FSTF assets.  FSTF Board is elected by the members of CPC. 
 
The purpose of the FSTF is to encourage and secure special gifts and bequests that may provide for current and 
future needs of CPC which would not be met under the annual operating budget. These funds are to be used 
exclusively for religious, charitable, and educational purposes. All funds are managed by the Board in 
accordance with FSTF Procedures and Investment Policy and categorized as Restricted or Unrestricted funds 
depending on donor specifications.  
 

Restricted Funds  
Designated Endowments - Designated Endowments are contributions made to CPC, wherein the donor 
specifies an intended program, ministry, or cause and stipulates that only earnings be used. Designated 
Endowments must have a minimum funding level of $25,000. Investment earnings (interest and dividends) 
received from Designated Endowments, greater than cumulative unrealized gains/losses, shall be distributed in 
accordance with donor wishes. 
 
Designated Memorials and Gifts - Memorial contributions and other gifts received by CPC less than $25,000 or 
amounts greater than $25,000 if not specified as an endowment, are managed by the Board. 

 
Unrestricted Funds  
Undesignated Board Reserves - Undesignated Board Reserves shall be set aside by the Board to help fund 
future CPC capital or non‐ budgeted improvements. These Board reserves may include funds from 
contributions made to CPC wherein the donor does not identify a specific program, ministry, or cause. 
Investment earnings (interest and dividends) received from Undesignated Board Reserves, greater than 
cumulative unrealized gains/losses, may be distributed for CPC capital or non-budgeted improvement with 
Session approval. 
 
Discretionary Funds - The FSTF Discretionary Funds include memorials and contributions received without a 
specific donor purpose. Distributions from Discretionary Funds may be made for CPC capital or other non‐
budgeted improvements. 
 

How do I contribute to the Faithful Servant Trust Funds? 
Gifts may be given to the Faithful Servant Trust Fund in accordance with CPC Gift Acceptance Policy. Please 
contact the Church office for further assistance at 303-776-6833 or email info@centralongmont.com 
 

 

FAITHFUL SERVANT TRUST FUNDS              

                                 Making A Lasting Difference Since 1976  

 


